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Homework and spellings. 

Homework will be set via Google Classroom. Please send photographs of your child’s home 

learning to their class teacher.  

Reading  

Over the last few weeks, the number of logs on GoRead has declined. Please can we just 

remind you that all children are required to read at least four times across the week and 

entries must be added onto GoRead. This is really important to ensure that your child is 

applying their phonics knowledge, building their stamina and having the opportunity to 

enhance their reading skills. Should you need any support with this, please let your child’s 

class teacher know. Thank you for your continued support with your child's reading. 

English and Maths: 

Next week in both Maths and English, we will be completing a range of Maths and English 

assessments. These will include the reading and spelling of year 1 common exception words, 

maths, reading, writing and phonics assessments.  

Reminders  

Friday 3rd December: Christmas jumper day. 

Tuesday 14th December: Year 1 Carols around the Tree 

Have a brilliant weekend,  

Mrs Murphy and Miss Bairstow 


